
Bulletin No. 1034 

Friday  20th January 2023 

@LadyLanePark 

 
Dear parents, 
 
 
This week has seen lots of hard work from all our pupils who have all settled down to learning after 
the exciting Christmas break. In particular, I would like to congratulate the UVI pupils who have this 
week been sitting Year 7 entrance exams and attending interviews at their prospective schools.  It 
really is an enormous achievement to be able to go out there and show people what you are capable 
of at such a young age.  Well done to you all, you should be extremely proud of yourself and the hard 
work you have committed to. 
 
On Monday, Miss Raw & Mr Rawling took our table tennis players to a tournament at Bradford 
Grammar.  Miss Raw reported back that the players were a credit to our school and themselves. It is 
very daunting to play an individual sport against such a high calibre of opponents, but our players 
performed fantastically and we are proud of them all. 
 
Thank you to ‘The Friends’ for hosting their New to You sale yesterday, over £300 was raised by the 
sale of second hand uniform. Hopefully you all managed to find what you needed for your children. 
Thank you for all the volunteers who were able to support in the setting up and putting away of the 
uniform too, it really was a massive help. 
 
On behalf of School Council, I would like to draw your attention to their ‘Bingley Food Bank Appeal’. 
They have chosen to ask for donations of food so that they can pass this to the local organisation, 
which is supporting many families in the local area at this time.  Any donations of long-life items are 
greatly appreciated, you will find a full list of acceptable donations on Class Dojo. 
 
Unfortunately, we continue to receive complaints from our neighbours about inappropriate parking 
around school, particularly at pick up from Football Club on a Thursday evening. Please ensure that 
you are parking safely both near school and at The Pavilion entrance, our primary concern is that of 
ensuring pedestrian safety, however we must also be considerate to our neighbours. Thank you in 
advance for your co-operation.  
 
Today we say goodbye to Miss Bates, our Assistant Cook who has worked at Lady Lane Park for the 
past 17 years.  Starting in crèche and then working as a Lunchtime Supervisor, Miss Bates then 
became our Assistant Cook. We would like to thank her for all her support and hard work, we know 
she will be missed but wish her all the very best. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 





Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 22nd – Friday 27th January 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sausages, Chips 
& 

 Beans 

Fish Cakes, 
Potatoes 

 &  
Peas 

Chicken & 
Vegetable Pie, 
Diced Potatoes 

& Carrots 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

Baked Potatoes, 
Cheese & Beans 

Peaches & 
Cream 

Sponge & 
Custard 

Chocolate 
Mousse 

Ice Cake Fruity Jelly  
&  

Cream 

 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

January  
 

Tuesday 24th – U8 Football at Highfield Prep 
Monday 30th– Friday 10th February – GL Assessments in Maths & 

English (Form 4-UVI) 
Tuesday 31st – Form 5 trip to Headingley Water Treatment Works 

 
February 

Wednesday 1st – Dogs Trust Assembly & Workshops  
 

Friday 3rd - NSPCC Number Day 
Sunday 5th – Saturday 11th – UVI Ski Trip, Italy 

Monday 6th – Friday 10th – Children’s Mental Health Week 
Tuesday 7th – Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 9th – Young Voices Concert, Sheffield 
Friday 10th – School Closes for Half-term Break 

 
Thursday 23rd – The Friends Cheese & Wine Evening 

 










